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11 Centre Point 

House

15a St Giles High 

Street

London

WC2H 8LW

05/08/2017  10:56:362017/3358/P OBJ Mrs Stedman I object to this proposal because of the following:

1. Previously, there were no restaurants directly beneath my balcony/bedroom windows.

2. The ventilation system will cause the fumes to blow directly into my balcony and bedroom 

windows.

3. There will be a lot of noise and nuisance.

4. I will be unable to open my windows for fear of inhaling gas and other fumes.

5. My young grandchildren will be affected by the above.

I urge you to please consider these points and refuse permission.
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